

March 8, 2011

Sheila Kitz Administrator County of St. Paul St. Paul. Alberta

Dear Ms' Kitz

On June 15th, 2011, at the St. Paul Golf Club in St. Paul, Alberta, the North East Alberta Retired Teachers' Association (NEARTA) branch of ARTA will be hosting the Annual ARTA Memorial Golf Tournament.

On behalf of ARTA and the host branch we are asking for your organization's support for this event which this year will be honoring the memory of Gisele and Bob Kleinmann, two retired teaching colleagues and friends who died tragically in a motor vehicle accident near Fort McMurray on December 22nd, 2010.

There are many ways that you are able to support the hosts of this year's event. The suggestions we offer are as follows:

- sponsor a hole-in-one cash prize (sponsordhip costs \$150.00 @ hole);
- sponsor a regular hole prize;
- purchase any number of participant entry certificates @\$70 each;
- provide gift bag items for 72 golfers;
- or provide merchandise for a team of four;
- or in any way that is customary for your organization in dealing with such requests.

The host committee asks that the attached form be returned in the envelope provided at your earliest convenience.

We wish to remind you that participants from sponsors organization are more than welcome to come and enjoy 18-holes of golf with shared power-cart and supper.

Should you have questions about this matter, please contact us at the following address:

ARTA Memorial Golf Tournament

4334 - 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB. TOA 3A3

or by e-mail at: hawkowl4@telus.net or by phone at 780-645-3409.

Your attention and support of this event is greatly appreciated.

NEARTA Host Committee per: Paul Boisvert, Golf Tournament Coordinator

1 attachment